
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday, July 29, 2014 

 

9:30 a.m. in 311 Cannon House Office Building 
 

Subcommittee on Transportation Security 
 

Hearing  

 

“Examining TSA’s Management of the Screening Partnership 

Program” 

 

WITNESSES 
 

PANEL I 

 

Ms. Cindi Martin, C.M. 
Airport Director 

Glacier Park International Airport 

 

Mr. Mark VanLoh, A.A.E. 
Director 

Aviation Department 

Kansas City International Airport 

 

 

Mr. Steve Amitay 
Executive Director/General Counsel 

National Association of Security Companies  

 

 

Mr. J. David Cox 
National President  

American Federation of Government 

Employees 

 
                                                                                         PANEL II 

 

Mr. William Benner 
Director 

Screening Partnership Program 

Office of Security Operations 

Transportation Security Administration 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Jennifer A. Grover 
Acting Director 

Homeland Security and Justice 

Government Accountability Office 


